
Attendance policy for all ELA department classes (participation grading required) – 

Approved by the Education & Language Acquisition Department on 2/21/2024. 

Class attendance and participation are significant components of the learning process and play a 

major role in determining overall student academic achievement. Therefore, students are strongly 

encouraged to attend and participate in all class sessions of the courses in which they are 

registered.  

For Verification of Enrollment purposes faculty must record attendance for the first two (2) 

weeks of classes. A student who does not attend any of the class meetings during the first two (2) 

weeks (or the equivalent in online courses) will be reported as “Never Attended” and dropped 

from the course. 

Participation will be linked to completion of course activities and class assignments, which may 

include required class attendance or for asynchronous courses completing specific activities. 

Please carefully review the course syllabus to determine how participation and attendance are 

assessed in your class. 


